
What is it? 

A chance to get together with other people, enjoy good food and 
good company. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Who is it for? 

If you live in South Ayrshire, have a learning disability, enjoy 
eating out and would like to spend time with others in a safe 
space, come and join us. 
 

Where is it? 

The Red Lion, 9 Main Street, Prestwick 
 

When is it?  

      

         

 
Tuesday 7th February 2023 from 4pm to 6pm. 
 

Interested? 

For more information or to book a space, phone Christine on 
01292 614914 or email christine.brown@south-ayrshire.gov.uk  
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